
Memorandum 

 

In accordance with Administrative Policy - Chapter 1, Article 15: Boards and 
Commissions, this memo is to inform City Council that the HHSC did not have a quorum 
at their regularly scheduled meeting on May 22, 2019 and thus the meeting was 
cancelled.  

Below is the attendance record for HHSC Members from the May 22 meeting: 
 

• Commissioners Present: Josh Grossman (Vice Chair) 
Ken Hiremath 
Minjung Kwok 

 
• Commissioners Absent: Diana Gilbert (Chair), personal leave, excused  

     Elinor Stetson, personal leave, excused 
     Patti Evans, unknown reason, unexcused 
 

• 1 Vacancy 
 

Date: 5/23/2019 
To: Honorable Mayor and Member of the City Council 
From: Jenni Carloni 
Subject: Notification of Lack of Quorum at a Regularly Scheduled Housing and Human 

Services Commission (HHSC) Meeting 
CC: David Carnahan, City Clerk 
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